
UNLAWFUL INTERNET GAMBLING ENFORCEMENT

ACT NOTICE

We provide this notice to comply with U.S. Government regulations

implementing the Unlawful Internet Gambling Enforcement Act

(U.I.G.E.A.) of 2006. 

U.I.G.E.A. prohibits you from processing restricted transactions

through your account with us. A restricted transaction involves

knowingly accepting a transmittal of any credit, funds, instrument, or

proceeds in connection with the participation of another person in

unlawful internet gambling. 


